
December 1, 2021 
 
 
Dear Mayor Taylor:  
 
 
It’s  with great regret I write to inform you that I plan to resign from  my position 
on ICPOC by the end of this year.  I am truly honored to have had the opportunity 
to serve the community and City of Ann Arbor in this capacity. I have enjoyed and 
learned a lot from my experience on the Commission and from my colleagues 
especially from Commissioner Lisa Jackson. However I plan to leave the country 
early January for at least three months possibly more.  
 
Knowing that there are many good Ann Arbor residents who are eager to serve, I 
feel that I should step down and give other persons the opportunity to serve on 
this very important commission.  
  
Sincerely  
 
Anan Ameri 
 


